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We now know beyond any doubt that we simply cannot rely on drilling companies to protect our environment, our homes,
and even our culture. If we don't act to suspend this dangerous drilling right now, it will be too late and when the
inevitable disasters strike, you will all be involved in a blame game. Blame games are designed to punichs offenders, but
they do not remediate damage, I speak as one who lives on a 115 acre property in Columbia County and we do not want
to see drilling rigs around her with the expected impact on us and our neighbors.
Steve and Nancy Hebbard


